
The WoodlandsJoin us to learn about proposed changes to our Town Code related to animals

Animal Ordinance Proposed Code Changes 
OPEN HOUSE

Wednesday, Jan. 31, 2018
6 to 8 p.m. at Town Hall

@CRgov

We want to hear 
from you!  
Attend this open house, or submit your  
feedback at CRgov.com/animals.



Town of Castle Rock 
100 N. Wilcox St
Castle Rock, CO 80104
CRgov.com

Hear about proposed changes 
to Town Code relating to animals 
Join us for an open house from 6 to 8 p.m. 
on Wednesday, Jan. 31 at Town Hall, 100 N. Wilcox St. 

The Town knows residents care about their animals. So, in order to 
keep all our residents safe, including the furry ones, Town staff has 
been reviewing the Town Code related to animals. Through extensive 
research meetings, community feedback forms and public meetings, 
the Town is now ready to present recommendations to Town Council. 
Learn about the proposed changes to the Town Code at an open house.   

During the open house 
Learn about the proposed changes to the Animal Ordinance, including:   
• Lifting the Town’s current breed-specific ban and replace it with a two-tiered  
   dangerous and potentially dangerous provision 
• Keeping the licensing requirement 
• Clearly defining service and emotional support animals 
• Allowing chickens and bees with clear guidelines 
• Better defining the number and types of animals allowed 
• Clearly prohibiting wildlife feeding (except birds) 
• Incorporating new state and federal laws related to the Pet Animal Care Facilities Act 
• Updating penalty and enforcement provisions

Additional information, including a summary of the feedback, is available online at CRgov.com/animals.

We want to hear from you!  
Attend this open house, or submit  
feedback at CRgov.com/animals.


